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Currently, the school district is withholding the maximum amount that they can from 

my children's in person, charter school only giving them an 80% funded budget. I am 

in favor of charters receiving a 95% funded budget because of how it will positively 

impact students and teachers. In a time when American funding is threatened in 

general, it is asking the impossible for charter schools to operate on such a limited 

budget. Increased funding will bring much needed resources to children. 


